
Dear partners, 

  

Best greetings from Ilmenau! 

I would like to inform you, that we still have some available places in our German 
language course. 

  

The 41st Summer Course in German language will take place from September 2 – 
September 27, 2019 at Technische Universität Ilmenau. 

Two different modules are offered: Studying and Living in Germany and German for 
technical purpose.  

  

We would be glad, if you could forward our offer to interested students or staff.  

Further information about registration, accommodation and fees are available on our 
website: 

https://www.tu-ilmenau.de/en/international-courses/ 
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